
From:
To: Licensing
Subject: The Rose and Crown Pub, Cop Hill, Slaithwaite, HD7 5XA
Date: 16 June 2020 20:38:34
Importance: High

Dear Sir/Madam
We are writing to express our disappointment that the licence for The Rose and Crown Pub has been suspended.
As residents residing closest to the public house we have not observed anything to give us any cause for
concern during the Covid 19 situation. Like many other small businesses, the licensee was providing a take
away service. We believe that the complainant is malicious rather than founded.
We value our local licenced premises which is an important asset to the local community, and we strongly feel
this suspension is jeopardising the future viability of the public house. We therefore would be obliged if you
could consider revoking your decision with immediate effect so that the licensee can approach these uncertain
times with a degree of confidence that  has a business to return to over the coming and challenging weeks.

Yours faithfully

Sent from my Huawei Mobile




